
March 16, 2020 
The Village of Baytowne Wharf + Sandestin Wine Festival 2020 
Official Statement to Cancel Events 
 
We are disappointed to announce the cancellation of all events at The Village of 
Baytowne Wharf scheduled from March 16th-April 9th and The Sandestin Wine Festival, 
originally planned April 16th-19th. The well -being of our guests, community, and staff is 
important and in light of the continued uncertainty and potential health risks by COVID-
19, the annual festival, all outdoor events during that time period, will no longer take 
place. This was a tough decision, but with the national and state recommendations to 
not hold large scale events, we believe this is the correct choice.  
 
Entertainers and vendors will be contracted directly by our event team. 
 
The Village of Baytowne Wharf and our Merchants will remain open at this time. Come 
Shop, Dine and Play with us. We are beyond grateful to all our visitors and merchants.   
 
Thank you for your understanding and your continued support of The Village of 
Baytowne Wharf. We look forward to a fabulous summer. 
 
 
Best, 
 
Baytowne Wharf Neighborhood Association  
 


